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Peninsula Community Planning Board  
1220 Rosecrans Street PMB 549  
San Diego, CA 92106  
pcpbsd@gmail.com 
 
Date:  January 19th, 2023 
 
TO:  Dr. Jennifer Campbell, Councilmember District 2  
 
INFO:  Gary Pence, Senior Traffic Engineer City of San Diego Transportation and Storm Water Dept  
 
RE:  Request traffic safety mitigations and lighting be installed along north bound Nimitz at the right 
turn ramp to head east on West Point Loma Boulevard 
 
The Peninsula Community Board and community members would like to advocate for safety 
improvements at the crosswalk located on Nimitz and West Point Loma Boulevard.  At the discretion of 
the city, we respectfully request the following mitigations: 
 

• Additional signage to alert drivers of the crossing area 

• Pedestrian Crossing Striping be painted on the street leading to the crossing area 

• Rumble bumps installed before the crossing area 

• Installation of a raised crosswalk 

• Installation of a streetlight over the area to promote visibility of pedestrians in the dark 
 
We believe these recommendations would help improve the safety and visibility of pedestrians 
utilizing the crosswalk at this intersection.  
 
The letter was approved with a vote of 00-00. 
 
Thank you for your support and time and consideration on this matter.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Frederick Kosmo,  
PCPB‐Chair 
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